
APPLICATION FOR THE  
SPORTS LEADERSHIP TEAM 2025 (Years 8-12) 

Student Name Year Level in 2025 

Student Contact Email  

Parent/Carer Contact Number 

Members of the Sports Leadership Team are required to attend regular meetings and 
participate in and run a variety of lunchtime activities at Frankston High School, as well as 
in the wider schooling community.  Members are required to represent student’s opinions, 
assist in improving school sport facilities and will also undertake leadership training. 

The Sports Leadership Camp will be held i n  April 2025.  This camp is compulsory for all 
successful applicants as we plan the year ahead and it is also a great way to meet your fellow 
leaders. 

Please complete the following questions 

1. Reflect on your year in Sports Leadership Team for 2024.  What were you involved in?  What were
your individual strengths/weaknesses?  Discuss
(Only relevant for existing sports leaders, new applicants please proceed to Question 2).



2. Why would you like to be involved in the Sports Leadership Program in 2025?

3. What leadership experience have you had in the past?  Explain your role (ie. Primary 
School,Scouts, Sporting Teams, Sports Leadership Program 2024) etc

Applications must be returned by Tuesday 10 December 2024 if you wish to 
be considered for the Sports Leadership Team at Frankston High School in 2025.  
The successful applicants will be contacted to arrange interviews.  

Any questions please contact Mrs Jodie Burton    jburton@fhs.vic.edu.au or
Mr Luke Rowe  lrowe@fhs.vic.edu.au

4. What ideas do you have for the Sports Leadership Team at Frankston High School in 2025?
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